March Newsletter Online



The latest Chapter newsletter is now online. Some of the highlights of this month's newsletter are:

- 24May Golf Tournament.
- Chapter and Health reports.
- IGNR expansion news.
- We are in the St. Patrick's Day Parade!
- MAJOR change in how VA is treating exposure to toxins and hazards visit http://va.gov/

PACT

- High School visits coming up and Roundatable will resume soon.
- We will continue to support local groups.
- Memorial Day 2024
- Golf Tournament 2024 forms in the newsletter. Shotgun Start on 24 May.
- Fort Novosel "Bust" delivery in April
- ... and more!

1/2

- Next meeting 14 April

CLICK HERE FOR THE MARCH ISSUE